
 
 
 

 

     

 

Holy Rosary 
  
   

Notes & Quotes

  

Go  
RAMS!

In todays newsletter… 
   

August lunch menu

September lunch menu

Men’s Club Trivia Night

Youth Group Kick Off

HRPO Meeting

Raising Dough at Rotolos!

Save the date - 70’s FEST

70’s Fest souvenir t-shirt

Annual Fund

HRS Theater Club 

HRS accessories sale

One Club Challenge

  

Dates to remember 
  

 September 
  2 - NO SCHOOL 
  7 - HRMC Trivia Night 
  8 - Youth Group meeting 
11 - HRPO Meeting 
19 - Men’s Club Meeting 
 21 - 70 Fest 
 25 - Picture Day

 
 August 28, 2024Mr. Mullis’ Letter

	 Throughout our school year there are events that create a fun experience for 
all who attend.  We recently held one of those with the Memphis Runs for Autism 5K.  
It was a wonderful race that brought our community together for a great cause.  As 
we move through the year, I will try to highlight other events we have that I would 
recommend you attend. 
	 Speaking of those events, the next one on the calendar is the Holy Rosary 
Men’s Club Trivia Night.  The Men’s Club holds several of these trivia nights 
throughout the year.  The first one is coming up on Saturday, September 7.  Over the 
past few years, these trivia nights have gotten to be very popular that they tend to 
sell out.  Therefore, don’t wait until the last minute to register for it.  You will find 
information in today’s newsletter about the trivia and how to register.  Get your 
team together and see how you stack up against the competition. 
	 Last Thursday was the first Men’s Club meeting of the new school year.  It 
was great to see such a large turnout.  We’d love to see everyone again next month.  
If you were not able to make it, come for the next meeting on September 19.  With all 
that the Men’s Club does for our athletics program, the fields, the gyms, and the 
school/parish in general, it helps to have more people involved.  As Nick Roberts 
likes to say, “many hands make light work.” 
	 Remember that Monday, September 2, is a school holiday in observance of 
Labor Day.  I hope you all enjoy the long weekend and get time to be with your family. 
	 Last week I wrote about some of the “National Day of” topics concerning food.  
In response, some people shared their favorite place to get a Cuban sandwich.  Those 
recommendations were both for Las Delicias.  It seems like that must be a good place 
to try one.  If you go to Las Delicias to try the Cuban, I would also recommend the 
guacamole.  They make it fresh and it is very good.  And, you get their awesome 
chips to go with it.  Do you have a favorite place to get guacamole?  Please share so 
we can all enjoy it. 

	 	 	 	 	 Have a great week! 

	 	 	 	 	 	 Darren Mullis 
	 	 	 	 	 	 Principal



  Wednesday News

Lunch 
   

Please remember to put money in your 
lunch account to start the year off.  We 
want the students to have money in their 
account and as they buy lunch, milk, or 
extras; it will pull out of that money. 

Lunch is $3.60 
Milk is $.70

Happy 70th Anniversary Holy Rosary! 
Come celebrate with us.

See flyer for details and mark your calendar!

Got your trivia team 
 ready to play? 

Men’s Club Trivia Night 
 is coming up! 

Great night to eat, drink 
and laugh together. 

See flyer for details. 



 

Please, please add our phone number to your phone 
contacts.  When we try to call you during the day, it is 

usually because we have a child that is not feeling well or it 
is an emergency.  We need you to see that it is the school 

calling. 
  

 HRS 
           901-685-1231

   

Brand new uniforms look great but it’s really sad  
when they go to the used uniform sale because they 

 don’t have names in them. 
   

Please remember to put your name in/on everything.  
 COATS, SWEATERS, WATER BOTTLES, even SHOES  

would help. 

If we know who it belongs to, we will return it to you. 

LUNCH BOXES TOO!

 Still need Uniforms? 
Get them at Cole’s Printing 

    

        colesprinting.com 
  

        3541 Riverdale Road

http://colesprinting.com


 

Cafeteria Volunteers 
  

Thank you to all volunteers!  We can use a few more helpers.    
The time is 11:00-12:30.   To sign up please use the HRPO website:  

 
https://holyrosaryparentsorganization.membershiptoolkit.com/volunteer/106980

https://holyrosaryparentsorganization.membershiptoolkit.com/volunteer/106980


Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
2 3 4 5 Fair Day          6

Chicken Sandwhich French Toast National Cheese Pizza Day Corn Dog
Fries Cheese Omelet Salad Funnel Cake

Rice Krispie Sausage Yogurt Apples w/ caramel dip

9 10 11 12 13
Chicken Sticks Ravioli BBQ Nachos Salisbury Steak Pepperoni Pizza

Mashed Potatoes Salad Slaw Rice Salad
Lima Beans Garlic Toast Baked Beans Grean Beans Banana Pudding

Roll Roll
16 17 18 19 HR 70th Birthday    20

HRS Pancakes Beef Tacos Pizza Salad Sloppy Joes Hot Dogs
Spirit Sausage lettuce/cheese Pizza Stuffed Breadstick Waffle Fries Chips
Week Tropical Yogurt Corn Grapes Blue & Gold Treat 70th Birthday Cookie

Parfait Ram Jello
23 24 Picture day.         25 26 27

Deli Roll Up Meat Ball Sub Chicken Nuggets Tomato Soup Hamburgers
Pasta Salad Chips Smile Fries Cheese Toast Ruffles

Fritos Salad Orange Smiles Grapes Baked Beans
Carrots & Celery Cookie

30  
Burritos  

Chips / Cheese  
Applesauce

No School!

















Starts in 
September!

HRS THEATER
CLUB!

$20
FEE

5TH - 8TH GRADERS
MEETS 1ST AND 3RD 
MONDAYS OF THE MONTH
3:30 - 4:30

EMAIL MS. GIBSON OR MRS.
STEPHENS FOR THE GOOGLE

FORM!

hannah.gibson@holyrosarymemphis.org
gina.stephens@holyrosarymemphis.org







NEEDED
HOURS

EARN
SERVICE

VOLUNTEERS

SEPT. 7TH

SHELBY FARMS PARK
CROSS COUNTRY START LINE 

MYA 
Day of Service

The MYA Day of Service helps our MYA
volunteers complete the monumental task of

getting the course ready for the kids to enjoy and
compete safely. Get your volunteer hours and

steps in while filling holes, trimming tree limbs,
and hanging out with us!

CONTACT LAUREN_CORZINE@YAHOO.COM FOR MORE INFO

10A - 12P



Holy Rosary School  - Ads

To place your monthly advertisement,  please email Tracy
tracy.thompson@holyrosarymemphis.org

mailto:tracy.thompson@holyrosarymemphis.org

